
Nevada Advisory Commission on Mentoring (NACOM) Advisory Council 
Letter of Recognition 

Greetings “Past Advisory Members;” 

Your service to the Nevada Advisory Commission on Mentoring (NACOM) is recognized.  Capacity 
building within the communities of Nevada require partnerships that add-value to the spirit of 
mentoring; your efforts and input to advance NACOM is duly noted.   

However, with the amendments to AB: 144 with AB: 235 the “Advisory to the Commission” has been 
disbanded by order of the Nevada State Governor beginning July 1, 2019. 

We are hopeful our shared vision of community uplift will result in future collaborative opportunities for 
building capacity in mentoring initiatives across the State of Nevada. 

 

Thank you, 

NACOM Chair, 


	Nevada Advisory Commission on Mentoring (NACOM) Advisory Council

